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St. Ignatius Chapel Announcement

Twenty-third Sunday in Ordinary Time
7t September 2025

The chapel is currently seeking teachers for both the
Chinese and English Sunday Schools for the 2025/26 school
year. We invite anyone who cares for and has patience with
children to join us in this rewarding activity. Interested
individuals can register at the Chapel Office after Mass.

We are now accepting applications for the 2025-2027
Cantonese, English, and Mandarin "Catechism and Laity
Formation Classes," as well as the "Children's Sunday
Schools." Interested individuals can contact the chapel office
at (852) 2359-4407 for more information.

The "Spiritual Refill Station" located next to the chapel
office offers a wide range of books that explore spiritual
growth. You are welcome to visit the station and
purchase the books from the chapel office.

The above announcements are posted at the chapel
entrances and have been uploaded to the chapel's website.
For inquiries, please visit the chapel office or call 2359 4407.
God Bless!



